
Institide ofInternational Education 
809 UNITEDNATIONSPLAZA,NEWYORK,N.Y. 10017 

January 17, 1968 

Professor José Ferrater-Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora: 

I am vriting on behalf of the Board of Trustees of the 

Institute to express our thanks for the time and effort 

you have given to the task of reviewing applications for 

Fulbright-Hays grants for 1968-69. It is essential that 

the candldates be judged by área specialists and ve are 

most grateful to have had the benefit of your assistance 

Sincerely yours, 

Keríneth Holland 
President 
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